To the Legislature:

Good morning. | am writing to express my whole hearted opposition to House Bill 3063 which has the
potential to deprive thousands of Oregon children from access to an education.

It is my belief that this discriminatory discussion is the opposite of our held American values of freedom
and liberty.

Medical decisions should be left up to the family and their directly informed doctor, not the
government. Individualized care is what makes our country thrive.

Oregon families will continue to fight for our medical freedom.

Thank you for your time.

Taylor Mikels



